
Board of Fire Engineers 
Tuesday, January 22, 2013 

 
Present:  
 Chief Peter Shemeth 
Assistant Chief Scott Ellis 
Richard Kelly 
 

Also in attendance:  Jen O’Hanlon & Mike Klimek 
 
Meeting started at 4:07p.m. 
1/8 meeting canceled due to Chiefs not being available. 

 No bills or payroll to sign. 
 Read and approved meeting minutes from 11/27 and 12/11 
     
 OLD BUSINESS 

The Chief met with Pam/FinCom about what we want to do for the 
firefighter pay for the future.  We will only get $10,000 increase this year but 
we’ll keep the plan for compensation for the future. 

 
The Chappy letter went out to all homeowners who donated money for the 
tanker.  If they want to leave the money they can, but can have it back if they 
choose. 
 
Scott gave an estimate to the Chief for the pipe insulation above apparatus 
bay.   
 
Overhead door has been back.  They’re supposed to be putting insulation on 
one of the doors.  We also need them to fix one door that’s not quite right. 
 
The mattresses have been replaced in the ambulance room Murphy beds.  
Replaced the original mattresses. 
  
NEW BUSINESS 
Captain Kelly said we should look at getting a price to paint the interior of 
the apparatus bay.  Maybe we could power wash it first and see what that 
does.  Chief will check with Randy. 
 
Chief received a copy of an email from Klingensmith that was to Pam Dolby.  
He feels he is permanently disabled and is in agreement that the town should 
continue to proceed in that direction. 
 
Scott asked if anyone knows about the First Responder class being offered.  
Wondering if its recert or for first time people.  Mike said he wasn’t sure but 
should talk to Alex. 
 
We’re doing a CPR class here in March. 
 
Chief said that the boat engines are here.  He went with Tony to the 
Selectmen’s meeting to talk about receiving funds for the boat.  It’s getting 
painted now.  Plan is to put it in water in Feb. to test things.  The Coast 
Guard will be conducting the training for the boat and the test is conducted 
through and independent 3rd party. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:40pm 


